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Also The CSEA contract passed 60% for 40 % against with 30,000 of it's 66,000 members voting.

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Aug./Sept 2011

REMEMBER August is a 3 PayCheck Month !!!
Mon. Aug. 22nd • Chapter Officers, Delegates & Committee Chairs Retreat, 3pm, Setauket
Neighborhood House, (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Thurs. Aug. 25th • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk, Noon, Stony Brook Union Labyrith
Weds. Sept. 7th • Academic Council Meeting, Noon, Room E3320 Melville Library 3rd fl. (RSVP to
Corinne at 2-6570)
Tues. Sept. 13th • Welcome Back Membership Event, Noon, SAC Ballroom A, (Details to Follow)
Tues. Sept. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. (RSVP to
Corinne at 2-6570)

Congratulations to Ed Quinn for NYSUT election win
 Your Stony Brook West & Southampton chapter's own Ed Quinn besides being UUP statewide
Membership Development Officer was recently elected to the New York State United Teacher's Board
of Directors for ED #40-42 for a 3 year term.  This election was at the representative Assembly in
NYC with almost 100 UUP delegates from all over NYS in SUNY.  Good luck Ed and thanks for
representing us at the NYSUT board.  In the same election statewide President Phil Smith (Syracuse),
statewide Treasurer Rowena Blackman-Stroud (Brooklyn) and Tom Matthews (Geneseo) were also
elected to 3 year terms on the NYSUT Board, our best to them all for helping represent us.

OfficeMax Customer Perks Program
OfficeMax has partnered with Member Benefits to bring you a new way to save money through the
OfficeMax Customer Perks discount program. This will provide NYSUT members with even more
opportunities for savings at any of the OfficeMax retail locations. Customer Perks members who shop
in-store will receive 10% off office supplies, furniture, ink/toner and OfficeMax ImPress® services
along with 5% off technology items such as electronics and business machines.

To take advantage of this great deal,

-- Visit http://tinyurl.com/3qzmnfa and click on "OfficeMax Customer Perks"
-- Click on "Join Customer Perks."
-- Fill out the application and click on "Submit."

http://tinyurl.com/3qzmnfa
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-- Fill out the application and click on "Submit."

It's that easy... once the application is submitted, OfficeMax will send your Customer Perks
membership card via email. Just bring your card and proof of employment to any OfficeMax store and
start saving!

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Room S-5415 • Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570
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